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THANK YOU!

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK
Next week from May 5-9, we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week, a special time to recognize
and honor the incredible dedication, patience, and love our teachers pour into their classrooms
each day. Our faculty do more than teach—they inspire, nurture, and help shape the hearts and
minds of our children. Throughout the week, we encourage families and students to take a
moment to say thank you, offer a note of encouragement, or share a small gesture of
appreciation. Let’s come together as a school community to show our teachers just how much
they mean to us!

We are so grateful for the outpouring of support during our recent fundraiser for Londyn’s
family. Thanks to your generosity, we raised over $600, which will go directly to Londyn’s mother
to help purchase a gravestone. This gift is more than just a number—it is a reflection of the love,
compassion, and strength of our school community. On behalf of Londyn’s family, thank you for
your kindness and prayers.

JOIN OUR EMAIL LIST: PTO@ASCAALBANY.ORG

On Thursday, May 15 at 2:00 p.m., our second grade class will lead the school community in the
beautiful tradition of the Crowning of Mary. This cherished ceremony honors the Blessed Virgin
Mary as the Queen of Heaven and Earth, and reminds us of her loving presence in our lives.
Taking place during the month of May—traditionally dedicated to Mary—this celebration is a
special opportunity for our young students to show their devotion and gratitude through prayer,
song, and the presentation of flowers. We invite all families to join us in this joyful and faith-filled
event as we lift our hearts to our Blessed Mother.

HONORING THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY

DATES TO REMEMBER
5/13 - ABC Countdown begins!
5/23 & 5/26 - No School Memorial Weekend 
6/6 - Color Run

Add the school
calendar to your

google calendar!


